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December 21, 2010

Ms. Mary Lopez
16103 La Avenida Dr
Houston, Texas 77062-5003

Dear Mary:

Thank you for the kind holiday greeting.

With the holidays upon us again, it is amazing to think another year has come 
and gone. As I reflect on the past year, I am reminded of the comfort and 
support of friends like you, for which I am very grateful. In the coming weeks 
I hope that you are able to spend time with those closest to you, and that you 
are able to enjoy the warmth and peace of the season. I wish you and your 
family health, happiness and every possible good wish in the new year.

Again, thank you for your kind greeting, and if ever I can be of service, please 
do not hesitate to call on me.

Sincerely,

fehane/A. GopzaleX 
Member of Congress
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